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I. BY THE COMMISSION

A. Statement, Findings, and Conclusions

1. The Commission issued a Notice of Proposed Rulemaking (NOPR) on October 29, 2008 pursuant to Decision No. C08-1129 regarding its Rules Regulating Telecommunications Providers, Services, and Products, 4 Code of Colorado Regulations 723-2.  The NOPR specifically addresses the process used to implement and the provisions of the Colorado High Cost Support Mechanism (CHCSM).  

2. On November 21, 2008, the Commission issued an interim order, Decision No. C08-1219, establishing additional comment dates and setting an additional technical conference for January 16, 2009.  

3. On January 9, 2009, five companies filed written comments: Colorado Telecommunications Association, Inc. (CTA); the Colorado Office of Consumer Counsel (OCC); Qwest Corporation; Verizon and Verizon Wireless (Verizon); and N.E. Colorado Cellular, Inc., doing business as Viaero Wireless (Viaero).

4. On January 16, 2009, the Commission held a technical conference.  Six parties presented their positions on the CHCSM Rules:  CTA; the OCC; Verizon; Viaero; Comcast Phone of Colorado, LLC; and AT&T Communications of the Mountain States, Inc.

5. By this order, we invite interested persons to file reply comments based on comments previously filed in this docket and/or on the oral presentations and responses given at the technical conference.  In addition, we request that interested persons identify the issues where, in their opinion, the parties are in general agreement.  We request all interested persons to submit reply comments no later than February 27, 2009.  Further, we strongly encourage interested persons to submit new language for proposed new rules and/or redlined rules using the existing rule as a template along with their reply comments in this matter if they have not yet done so.

6. In submitting proposed new language/structure or redline rules using the existing rules as a template,
 commenters are invited to suggest changes that will make the subject rules more efficient, rational, or meaningful.  Interested persons may submit written comments on the rules, including data or arguments.  

7. As stated in Decision No. C08-1129, the Commission prefers that interested persons submitting comments do so both in paper and, when possible, electronic format and that suggested rule language changes be presented in legislative format.  The Commission may post electronically submitted comments to its website.  The Commission will consider all submissions.

II. order

A. The Commission Orders That:

1. Interested persons may file written reply comments consistent with the above discussion above no later than February 27, 2009.

2. This Order is effective on its Mailed Date.

B. ADOPTED IN COMMISSIONERS' WEEKLY MEETING
January 21, 2009.
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� See Decision No. C08-1129, Paragraph 13 for relevant rules.





2

_1219490348.doc
[image: image1.png]Lo




[image: image2.png]





 












